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Date: November 12, 2012 
 
To: MPI4040 Series Inductor Customers 

Subject: Product Notification of MPI4040 Series Packaging - Part Orientation 

Dear Valued Customer: 

This notification is to inform you that in some instances, parts of the Coiltronics MPI4040 Series were 
oriented in their tape and reel packaging 180° from that shown in the “Packaging Information” on 
page 3 of Data Sheet # 4086. 

The MPI4040 Series is a two terminal device that is not a polarized.  As a result, packaging 
orientation has no affect on the inductors’ function in a circuit.  Installing the inductor in either 
direction results in the same performance. 

Packaging equipment is currently being reconfigured to match the Pin 1 orientation shown in the data 
sheet and will be implemented by January 1, 2013. This is illustrated in the drawings presented 
below. 

Reversed Part, Oriented 180°  Correct Part Orientation, Data Sheet 4086 

 
 
Technical questions with regards to this notification may be forwarded to 
InductorTech@CooperIndustries.com. 
 
Cooper Bussmann is committed to providing all customers with high quality products and services. If 
further information is required, please contact your Cooper Bussmann representative. We thank you 
for your continued support of Cooper Bussmann and the Coiltronics brand of magnetics. 
 
Regards, 
 
Brent Elliott 
Dir, Prod Mgmt - Magnetics 
Cooper Bussmann  


